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Ken Larkin (right) confers with Robert 
Ashley III, who again this year conducted the 
legislative session.

Dominic Parham won a television in a 
fund-raising raffle.

The Annual Membership Meeting is where members can express their views to the NCAUSBCA board of directors 
as well as fellow members. Taking advantage of this opportunity are (from left) Phyllis Bourque, Brenda 
McDowell, Debbie Washington, and (below right) Ray Brothers.
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During the discussion of the USBC proposed 
amendments, Tom Dale explains what an 
“at-large director” is.


